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Docket No. 50-269
FEB 1 gri

Dr. Chester P. Siess
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Siess:

Sixteen (16) copies of the following are transmitted
for * ** ***

'

the infor=ation of
|

DUKE POWER COMPANY

(Oconee Nuclear Station Unit 1)

AEC letter dated January 28, 1972, to Duke Power Conpany requesting
additional information required to enable the AEC staff to continue
its review and evaluation of the applicant's report dated October 29, 1971.
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Sincerely,

'

DISTRIBUTIONi
- -

Docket p
PWR-4 Reading "

FWKaras (2) Richard C. DeYoung, A 1stant rector
ASchwencer for Pressurized Water Reactors

; Division of Reactor Licensing
i

! Enclosures:
As stated
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